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Subject: A2Comp plan

From: Ryan Dybdahl  
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 6:57 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Disch, Lisa <LDisch@a2gov.org>; Harrison, Cynthia <CHarrison@a2gov.org> 
Subject: A2Comp plan 

New city cores, duplexes and ADUs, okay, but I don't want our neighborhoods to start filling in with 
incongruent 4 story row houses of indeterminant size. I'd hate to have my house replaced by one and 
my neighbors would be upset with me, too. You know this kind of development here will not bring 
down the cost of housing for low income residents and will drive development of R1 and R2 housing 
out into the countryside we are trying to preserve. Please, reject this "New Cleveland" approach. 

Ryan Dybdahl 
1619 Harbal Drive 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
Serenity is not freedom from the storm; but peace amid the storm.  -S A Jefferson-Wright 
Happiness lies in making others happy.  --Avatar Meher Baba 


